
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Bath Township Fire Department Kicks Off 2023 Fire Prevention Week 

with Open House 
 

October 3, 2023 

 

On Sunday, October 8, 2023, the Bath Township Fire Department will hold an Open 

House at the Bath Township Fire Station at 1787 N. Dixie Highway in Lima, from 2:00 

P.M. to 4:00 P.M. 

 

Guided tours of the station will be available, as well as apparatus and equipment displays. 

Refreshments will be served and there will be lots of giveaways for kids and adults. 

 

We will also be kicking off 2023 “Fire Prevention Week” which runs from 10/8/23 

through 10/14/23.  

 

The event is free and open to the public. 

 

 

Contact information: Joseph Kitchen, Fire Chief (419) 221-0550 

 


